
Bulletin Announcement  
 
Did you know that Oregon is ranked dead of all states in access to mental health care?  The 
Northwest Catholic Counseling Center (NCC) is a local non-profit addressing this dire need by 
offering mental health services to individuals who are without insurance or have little to no 
income. On November 27, NCC is participating in the 2018 Giving Tuesday Campaign, a 
worldwide fundraising event that follows Black Friday, Small Business Saturday, and Cyber 
Monday. All the money NCC raises on Giving Tuesday will cover the costs of counseling for 
members of our community who are unable to access care because of financial barriers. Learn 
how to help raise awareness or donate by visiting www.nwcounseling.org/giving-tuesday.  This 
Giving Tuesday, you can be a part of a local movement that believes access to mental health 
care is a human right, not a privilege only for some. 
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